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Website Posting 
 

October 4, 2022 
 
Based on information at the time of required posting, the City experienced no violated the NPDES Permit conditions (as 
modified by the March 2021 MAO) for the month of September 2022. 
 
Once the DMR is finalized, if there are any changes to this original posting, the City will provide an amended 
posting. 
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